
Loyola Medicine holds groundbreaking 
Posted: Dec. 17, 2021 
 
Village officials on Dec. 15, 2021 joined representatives from Loyola Medicine 
for a groundbreaking ceremony for the new 70,000 square-foot ambulatory 
care center at 179th Street and LaGrange Road. 
 
"We couldn’t be more excited that Loyola Medicine has chosen Tinley Park 
for its brand-new center," Mayor Michael Glotz said. "Not only is it an honor 
to have such a respected and esteemed medical establishment in town, it will 
be great to have access to that kind of quality care right here in our own back 
yard." 
 
The facility will be an ambulatory care center for primary care and a range of 
medical specialties including orthopedic surgery, oncology, cardiology, 
pulmonary medicine, urology, audiology and general surgery. 
 
The new facility is expected to employ as many as 130 people and will serve 
about 1,500 patients per week. The anticipated working hours will be from 7 
a.m. to 8 p.m. weekdays and 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. weekends. The center is slated 
to open in 2023. 
 
See a photo gallery of the groundbreaking ceremony on the Village website. 
 
 
 

https://www.tinleypark.org/government/current_projects/loyola_medicine_southwest_ambulatory_care_center.php

